KAPT Video Challenge

We are inviting any district that is registered online or in person for this summer’s KAPT Conference to participate in our new KAPT Video Challenge.  
Lots of people love watching and making videos online.  So this year we would like to challenge your district to make a short video 1-5 minutes and submit it to us.  Sorda like a TikTok video.  This is your chance to get creative and show why your district is one of the best!  Your video content could possibly include something funny, uplifting, challenging, school buses, safety, etc.  (No bad language).  You can utilize any of your staff that would like to help make it.  Remember to get parent’s permission if you film children.  
We will start accepting videos April 1, 2022 and they should be sent in by May 31, 2022.  You can email them or share them through the Google drive with me at pamela.shaffer@simpson.kyschools.us   You will also need to fill out a registration form that should be sent with the video.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The videos will be reviewed by KAPT staff and the top videos will be selected.  We will announce the winner at the conference.  Who knows, you could win an Oscar!












KAPT Video Challenge Registration

District Name___________________________________________________
Video Contact Name_____________________________________________
Video Contact Phone Number______________________________________
Video Contact Email______________________________________________
Video Content Name or description__________________________________

Submit Video through email or share through the Google Drive with this registration form.  
Video timeline is April 1st through May 31st.

